
Make checks payable to: REACH 

Please send donations to: Rescue African Children, PO Box 836, Roseville, CA 95661

Shadrack, back in October 2019, standing with his brother on an early prosthesis.   

Dear brethren,

    I wish to share with you the successful story of Shadrack Mutebi. This is a fourteen year old 
boy who was born with a healthy left leg, but a right leg that was twisted and lame. His 
biological parents were very much disturbed, especially his Father, who did not take his 
responsibility as expected and then later died.

    Today I stand firm and pronounce Shadrack a successful boy academically.  This youngster 
has excelled in his recent Primary Leaving Examination, 2020 He got his best grades in 
science and math, but English and social studies were almost just as good.  He was the second 
in his class, just behind a young lady who took first. Omega School registered 33 candidates 
and (6) passed in Division 1, (26) in Division 2, and only one passed in Division three even 
though the year was cut short by Covid.  

    On August 26, 2021, our social worker visited Shadrack and his family in a village called 
Kawafu in Entebbe, where Shadrack and his sibling, Chris Kaima are residing with their single 
mother in a rented room.  She survives by washing clothes for people which cannot sustain 
them and educate her children.  Regardless, our social worker found 
Shadrack and the family happy.  In the conversation,  Shadrack was 
asked what he desired to do after Primary Level. 

    Shadrack said, “My deep desire is to join a Senior Secondary 
Level and my prayer request is God’s provision.”  Again the Social 
worker asked him what he wanted to be in the future.  Shadrack 
said, “If God opens up doors, I want to be a strong doctor, helping 
people have a good life the way I was helped by my sponsors.”  
And in his final remarks, he sought God to be merciful to his 
sponsors and to continuously show them love.

God bless you all as you continue praying for Shadrack and family.

Pastor Fred Tumwebaze
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Gifts received by September 15th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

New  -  Time line for Covid19 and Omega School

• March, 2020 - Complete Lockdown begins - Omega School Closed.

• Delivery of food to children’s families at home shortly follows.

• June 2021 - School goes on lockdown again as Covid takes hold once more

• Food distribution continues to families in town without growing food.  

• July 31, 2021 - Lockdown for schools and churches is extended for 60 days.

Life is still so hard for people as their small businesses died with no capital as of now. We would like maybe to be able 
to give them a small startup capital so that they are able to go back to work for themselves…Fred.  If anyone feels led 
this is also a fund in addition to food monies.   Please continue to pray for our Ugandan friends and our world.  
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